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The Board of Commissioners of the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago (MWRD) 
recently presented a resolution to representatives of the Hispanic American Construction Industry Association 
(HACIA) for promoting diversity in the construction industry. 

The HACIA organization was established in 1979 to provide proper skills and tools needed to succeed in the 
construction industry. The group sponsors bilingual job training and promotes professional development.

HACIA annually hosts a banquet which is recognized as the largest construction industry event in the Midwest. 
The program includes a member and partner recognition ceremony to recognize those who have worked through-
out the year to support the Association’s mission.

“HACIA is very honored to be recognized for our commitment in advocating for minorities in the construction 
industry,” said Jorge Perez, HACIA’s executive director. “We are excited to honor individuals and bring together 
more than 1,200 guests in the construction sector at our upcoming 36th Annual Awards Banquet. We appreciate 
the commitment that the MWRD has continued to make in providing opportunities for minority companies 
over the years.”

“The MWRD has been a pioneer in recognizing economic contributions of minority businesses, and we will con-
tinue to advocate policies which support aspirations of minority communities and businesses,” said Chairman of 
Finance Frank Avila. “We are grateful for all of the good work HACIA does to advance Hispanic minorities in 
the construction industry. It is with great pleasure that we honor HACIA each year.” 

# # #

Chairman of Finance Frank Avila explains the excellent work 
HACIA does in promoting diversity during a special presentation 
in the MWRD Board Room on Feb. 5 while members of HACIA’s 
Board of Directors and executive director Jorge Perez look on.

HACIA representatives Jose Duarte, Jorge Perez, Chairman of 
Finance Frank Avila, Chris Miller, Gerardo Sanchez, Commis-
sioner Michael Alvarez, and Sandi Llano during a special presen-
tation in the MWRD Board Room on Feb. 5.


